
UKRANIAN COLLECTION  

There is a collection taking place at a Ukrainian church in Lansdale the next two Saturdays. The items needed 

are detailed in the flier below. If you can take items directly to the Presentation of Our Lord Ukrainian Catholic 

Church, 1564 Allentown Road in Lansdale, that would be ideal. We are also collecting donations at Or Hadash 

through Friday, March 18. SATO will deliver them to the church on Saturday, March 19. Please bring your 

donations to the Community Room. Feel free to contact Vivien Kane and Shelley Sanders 

at sato@orhadash.com with any questions. 
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